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OAKRIDGE NEIGHBORHOOD ASSOCIATION
       GENERAL MEMBERSHIP AGENDA

         Thursday, May 25, 2017, 7:00pm
  Duck Creek Golf Club
CALL TO ORDER – 7:20 PM 

Attendance - 42 members, quorum met. 
1. Councilman Scott Le May mentioned that Baylor, Scott and White plan to sell the Garland (Clara Barton) facility.  The hospital is not profitable, not only because of the number of Medicaid patients, but primarily due to the number of charitable services the hospital provides. 
Scott also discussed properties and utilities.  The city has approximately $100 million in new construction.  Downtown Garland is doing well with ten new restaurants on the horizon.  Property values continue to rise.  Mr. Ussery (Golf Club) has not been able to find buyers for the pool or tennis area, but there has been some interest in building single family homes on that property.  
Garland Power and Light are working from the south to the north of Garland on the light changes.  As reported in the March 9, 2017 general meeting, lights will be LED and will have sensors for off/on times.  
Scott reported that by the end of the month Station 11 would have a new fire engine.  
2. The meeting minutes from March 9, 2017 were reviewed and approved.

3.  The financial reports through May 25, 2017 were reviewed and accepted.

4. Cheryl Jones reported that our current membership stood at 230 homes and distributed a chart that showed the status by district.
5. All officers, district directors and committee members, as nominated, were introduced and accepted by unanimous vote. 
6. Changes to the by-laws were presented by President, Dwight Davis and approved by unanimous vote.
7. David Parrish reported that the neighborhood sprinkler systems have been replaced/repaired.  An additional $3000.00 was authorized for entrance beautification.  
8. Mr. Ussery has offered the use of the Golf Club for general meetings.  This was accepted by all.
9.  The meeting adjourned at 8:55 PM. 

